From: Jenny Macdonald-Hay [EEEEEEEEE

Sent: 13 August 2019 12:06
To: Planning
Subject: Notification of Intended Works to Tree in a Conservation Area

Dear Sirs
re: Your Ref : 2019/3792/T — for the attention of the Tree

Team

| write about your communication — reference above - concerning the felling of
the Malus (Apple) Tree in the rear garden of 15 Willoughby Road, London NW3 I

The felling of the Apple Tree at no. 15 is of the utmost importance to me because

it has caused subsidence to my property — this has been proven by the Innovation
Company

appointed by my insurance company. | am anxious to start repairs to my property
but cannot do so until all the preliminary tests have been completed and the tree

in the

rear garden of no. 15 Willoughby Road has been carried out.

Thank you very much for your cooperation and support.
Yours sincerely,

Jenny Macdonald-Hay (Mrs)



